
 

Training Opportunity: 
Responding to pipeline incidents 

Date:   October 15, 2019 

Time:   5:30 p.m. 
 Dinner provided 

Location:   Brightwater Center 
 22505 State Route 9 SE 
 South Meeting Room 
 Woodinville, WA 98072 

The Pipeline Association of the Northwest is offering 
free training to firefighters, police officers, 911 call 
takers and emergency responders in how to 
respond to a pipeline incident.  

We will provide you with information about 
transporting a variety of products through pipelines, 
how to recognize a potential leak and how to 
appropriately respond if an incident should occur. 
Following a tabletop exercise, we will have an open 
discussion to review the outcome of the exercise 
and to answer any questions responders might have 
for pipeline operators and vice versa! Better to 
prepare ourselves prior to meeting at the scene of 
an incident and to know who to contact for further 
information.  

RSVP required:  
https://pipelineawarenessorg.wufoo.com/forms/r1qjdxpf0ijkccg/ 
or you may also register for this meeting on our website: 
www.panw.pipelineawareness.org   

The Pipeline Association of the Northwest is comprised of pipeline operators in Idaho, Oregon 
and Washington who are dedicated to promoting pipeline safety by providing information for 
emergency responders, public officials, excavators, residents and businesses. 

Questions?     Contact Denise Steendahl at  
   denise.steendahl@pse.com  
   (425) 449-9302 
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